
THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG 
Office of Admissions and Financial Aid 

 
 

Asian Future Leaders  
Scholarship Program 2025 

 
 
Bai Xian Asia Institute Limited (BXAI) is inviting applications for “Asian Future Leaders Scholarship 
Program” (AFLSP). 
 

Coverage of the Scholarship 

Up to 10 students will be awarded an amount of maximum US$25,000 per year each.  Each scholarship 
is tenable for up to two years. 
 

Eligibility 

The candidates must: 
- be registered full-time CUHK students during the entire Scholarship period; 
- be non-local students whose nationality is from an Asian country or region; 
- be currently in their second or third-year undergraduate studies; and 
- have achieved a Cumulative GPA of at least 3.0 up to Term 1 of 2024/25. 
 
Scholars must commit to participating in the BXAI Summer Program, partake in the Enrichment Program 
as arranged and required by CUHK, and remain in Hong Kong for the majority of the scholarship period. 
 

Application Procedures 

Details of the Scholarship and its application form is obtainable from the 
website of the Office of Admissions and Financial Aid (OAFA) at 
http://admission.cuhk.edu.hk (Fees and Financing Your Studies → 
Scholarships → Open for Applications → Scholarships for Local Studies). 
 
Candidates should read the Information Sheet, the Checklist of 
Supporting Documents as well as all application documents 
carefully and follow the instructions strictly. 
 
Completed application form together with all requisite documents should be submitted to the 
following unit concerned (depending on applicant’s major study) on or before 13 January 2025.  
Please check with the respective unit for the submission method.  Late or incomplete 
applications will not be considered. 
 

Applicant’s major study Submission Unit 

Chinese Studies Centre for China Studies 

Any Programme other than Chinese Studies Applicant’s Faculty 

 

Enquiries 

Please contact OAFA at sfas@cuhk.edu.hk or 3943 7204. 
(For the submission method of application documents, please contact the respective unit direct.) 
 
 
October 2024 


